
P.R.# 2008-047 
OR#  08-53385 

www.FLPD.org 

 

 

CITY OF 
FORT LAUDERDALE 
POLICE DEPARTMENT 

PRESS RELEASE 

 
May 5, 2008  

Detective Katherine Collins 
Public Information Office 
(954) 828-5464 
KCollins@fortlauderdale.gov 

TRAFFIC CRASH 
INVESTIGATION 

 
The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is investigating a traffic crash that 
occurred in the intersection of NW 31st Avenue and NW 19th Street on Friday 
morning, May 2, 2008 at 12:15am. 
 
Preliminary information revealed Deeceenda Hill, 26, a Fort Lauderdale resident, 
was driving a red 1992 Chevrolet Camaro westbound on NW 19th Street 
approaching the intersection of NW 31st Avenue.  She lost control of her vehicle 
just east of the intersection and slid in a northwest direction across the 
intersection.  The vehicle subsequently struck a pole on the northwest corner of 
the intersection. 
  
Hill was transported to Broward General Medical Center with life threatening 
injuries.   
 
Investigators are requesting witnesses to this crash to come forward.  Anyone 
with information regarding this life-threatening crash is encouraged to contact 
Investigator Jill Hirsch at 954-828-5753. 
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